
WVCA Preschool-8th Grade Reopening Plan 

February 1, 2021 Update 
 

 

Dear WVCA Preschool Families, 

In January, the California Department of Public Health updated the guidelines approved for school 

waivers. Beginning in February, all students in Kindergarten through grade twelve, must wear facemasks 

unless they are medically exempt as confirmed by their physician. 

In response to the update, WVCA Preschool confirmed with Community Care Licensing that the 

Preschool guidance has not been impacted, and face coverings are still considered best practice for 

children 2 years and up, and will be encouraged as already outlined in our WVCA Preschool COVID-19 

Program Policies on our website. 

Cougar Club, our licensed child care program has been impacted due to the CDC guidance that all 

elementary students must wear a face covering while indoors, unless medically exempt, and confirmed 

with written instruction from their physician. Students will not have to wear face coverings outdoors, or 

while at meal times.  

If you have any questions please contact me at msmith@wvcapreschool.com.  

We will continue to monitor for further updates that impact any program policy or operation. 

Blessings, 

Michele Smith, M.S. Ed. ECE 

WVCA Preschool and Cougar Club Director 

mailto:msmith@wvcapreschool.com

